“From clean coal to carbon capture – extent of Asia’s readiness”
Dear distinguished delegate,

Many thanks for attending our past Coal to Liquid Conferences. We trust you have benefited from the discussions and interactions at our events!
Continuing the annual series of Coal to Liquid conferences, CMT is pleased to announce CTXtec ASIA 2008 – 5th Forum on Clean Coal/Gasification/Conversion Projects & Technologies on 4-5 March, 2008 in Beijing. Over these 2 days, our invited panelists will be providing valuable insights about the latest coal conversions, from projects economics, to financing and technologies. Other focused sessions include:

· Coal conversion (CTL/CTO) progress and long term strategic outlook for CTL growth in Asia
· Coal to chemicals and DME 
· Growing supply in low rank coal and upgrading technologies
· Asia’s clean coal and coal liquefaction initiative, with focus on China, Australia, Indonesia, India, Mongolia, Philippines and etc
· Application and case studies of clean coal technologies on coal-fired power plants and improved environment
· Carbon capture - developments and challenges 

Be at the forefront to capture the clean coal to carbon industry and its readiness in Asia. Don’t miss this excellent opportunity to be at CTXtec ASIA 2008 to network with experts who are driving the development in this market!
The program topics and speaker details are being finalized now and the full brochure will be available very soon. In the meantime, do visit our website for updates or click on ENQUIRY button to receive the event brochure by e-mail. 
Wishing you a nice day! 

With my best regards,
Linh Huynh (Ms.)
Event Marketing Executive
Centre for Management Technology
Tel: 65-63469218
Fax: 65-63455928 
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